
 

FRIDAY 18TH NOVEMBER 2022! 

This Friday, 18th November, we will be holding a 

Pyjama Day for Children In Need! 

 

Children are welcome to come to school in their 

pyjamas, onesie or loungewear and bring a teddy! 

 

If your child(ren) wants to come to school in 

pyjamas etc, a donation of £1 can be made to the 

school office or their class.  
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